

Hargate

NEWSLETTER

March - April



Little Lambs

The Little Lambs have enjoyed learning about our community and the people who help us. Martin and Rachel, our local police officers, came to visit us! The officers brought the Police van with them and the children had lots of fun turning on the lights and trying on their police hats. We love involving the local community in our play and would like to welcome parents to attend nursery to share their experiences.



Farmers

The Farmers have started taking part in Forest School sessions. Forest School involves using the outdoors to aid children's development in all areas. The manager at our sister site, Fisherfield at Bagslate Moor, visited us with their Forest School group who showed us all the different activities they get to do. We have created a leaflet for all parents to read which explains what Forest School is and the benefits on children's learning and development. The leaflets are available in the nursery entrance. A group of our children have already enjoyed making a den in our woodlands area, where they helped to thread, tie and hold the ropes. We are really looking forward to all our new adventures!

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk
Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone,
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming Events

Thursday 7th March

National World book Day
Dress as a character from
your favourite book - £1
donation

Monday 18th March

St Patrick's Day celebrations Dress in green clothes

Tuesday 23rd April

St George's dayDress in red or white clothes

Easter Bank Holidays
Nursery will be closed on
Friday 19th April (Good
Friday) and Monday 22nd
April (Easter Monday)

Easter Holidays

Easter holidays for term time children starts

Monday 8th April 2019 and children return on

Tuesday 23rd April 2019



Easter Events

Friday 12th April 2019 Easter bake sale

Lots of lovely cakes will be on sale and all money raised will go to the NSPCC.

Monday 15th April - Thursday 18th April 2019

Easter bonnet competition & egg decorating competition

All entries must be summited by 17th April 2019 as judging will commence on

Thursday 18th April.

(Term time children are welcome to take part in the competition).

We are looking forward to see all of your designs and we will have very special person judging all of the entries.



Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula.

Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone,
please ask a member of staff if you need help